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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

37 Ballfield Road 
1 message

Isla Picos <islapicos@maine.rr.com> Tue, Sep 19, 2017 at 7:02 PM
To: amachado@portlandmaine.gov

Dear Ms. Machado,
 
I am writing in support of Covey Johnson’s “working” farm, and in support of the horses which are
kept there.
 
I am among many adults and children who enjoy the presence of the horses whether for riding, as
pets, or just to marvel at their beauty.
 
As Peaks becomes more suburban than rural, I think it is important to retain what we can of our
connection to the land and to nature.
 
Thank you for your attention to this issue.
 
Sincerely,
 
Karen Taylor
77 Torrington Ave.
Peaks Island, Me.
(a resident for thirty years...)
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